
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Justice Committees seeking members in Kimmirut and 
Clyde River 
 
Start Date:  December 17, 2019 
End Date:  January 16, 2020 
Kimmirut, Clyde River 65 sec 

Do you have knowledge and experience in dealing with social issues, restorative justice 
and Inuit societal values? Are you interested in helping victims and offenders?  

The Uqaujiigiatiit Justice Committee in Kimmirut and the Sulugaaq Justice Committee in 
Clyde River are currently recruiting members. Committee members are volunteers and 
receive honoraria for attending regular meetings. Training will be provided in or outside 
the community. 

Deadline for submissions is January 16, 2020. If you are interested, please submit your 
résumé and criminal record check to: 

Uqaujiigiatiit Justice 
Committee, Kimmirut 

Barbara Sagiaktuk, Kimmirut’s Community Justice Outreach 
Worker at bsagiaktuk@gov.nu.ca or call 867-939-2001 

Sulugaaq Justice 
Committee, Clyde River 

Joshua Akavak, Clyde River’s Community Justice Outreach 
Worker at joshua_akavak@ilisaqsivik.ca or call  
867-924-6565. 

 
Applications can also be sent to Uiviru Tapaungai at utapaungai@gov.nu.ca, by fax,  
867-897-3687 or call 867-897-3642 for any questions. 

Justice committees in Nunavut use a community-based justice approach to assist victims 
of crime and work with people who have caused harm by committing an offence. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Media Contact:  

Karlee Kendall 
Policy and Communications Analyst 
Department of Justice 
867-975-6174 
kkendall@gov.nu.ca 
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